Date:
February 16, 2007

To:
New York State Board of Elections

40 Steuben Street

Albany, New York 12207

Co-Executive Directors Peter Kosinski and Stanley L. Zalen

Commissioners Evelyn Aquila and Helena Donohue

Commissioners and Co-Chairs Neil Kelleher and Douglas Kellner

New York is the first state in our nation to apply strict standards to electronic voting equipment seeking state certification. We are the first state to properly and professionally oversee the work of our independent testing laboratory. 

As a result of our stringent standards and rigorous oversight, we have discovered – in advance of purchase and use in elections – that the new electronic voting machines do not work properly, and that the laboratory we hired, which has approved nearly 70% of electronic voting equipment in the USA, may not have done any independent testing. 

We commend you for ending the secrecy around state certification of electronic voting equipment. We applaud your high standards and professionalism, and the model of leadership you have provided to other states.

Failures of computerized voting equipment have already caused too many irregularities and disenfranchised too many voters. Please do not certify equipment that has not been fully tested, or has secret software, or is vulnerable to corruption and errors. 
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Info: www.wheresthepaper.org   www.nyvv.org   www.lwvny.org   www.votersunite.org   www.votetrustus.org 

